SKY HARBOR
AIRPORT PROJECT

Learn More:

Project newsletters including
construction updates and photos
will be distributed and posted on
the airport website monthly. If

you would like to be emailed the
monthly newsletter, please contact
Brandon Twedt (contact info below).

Cl skyharbor.duluthairport.com

Brandon Twedt, PE
Project Engineer
Short Elliott Hendrickson, Inc. (SEH)

\.. 651-329-0133
@ btwedt@sehinc.com

Brian Madsen

Sky Harbor Airport Manager
Duluth Airport Authority
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PROJECT UPDATE

Substantial Completion has been achieved for Phase 1 of the project!

New shoreline and general sand fill within the harbor for Phases 1A, 1B
and 1C, has been completed. This includes the areas southeast of the
Runway 32 end and the area northwest of the Runway 14 end.

The replacement of the old timber seawall is nearly complete, as

vinyl sheet piling has been installed. A concrete cap still needs to be
constructed and poured, which will take place when weather permits. This
may be during a warm spell during the winter months, or likely next spring
when conditions are more favorable.

Remaining work elements for Phase 1 that will be completed in the spring
of 2018 will include seeding and sodding. Some additional mitigation
activities, such as compost tube roll placement along the shoreline and
native plant replacement, will also take place in the spring.

With Substantial Completion achieved for the project, this will be the
last Monthly Newsletter for 2017. These newsletters will resume when
construction activities resume in the spring.
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